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BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

 
Facilities Committee 
The Facilities Committee met on January 20, 2022 and I have attached the minutes. 
 

Elementary School Update 
We are now in the design stage of the project. For the next few weeks the staff will be meeting 
with BLDD’s design team to get a better understanding of classroom set up as well as the 
Cafeteria and Janitorial workers. The soil borings were completed on 1-20-22 and I have not 
seen any results as of yet. 
 

High School Custodian Position 
This position has been filled by Megan Cothern. Megan has previously worked for the District as 
a bus Aide for a few years. I still need to fill the night Custodian at the Jr. High. 
 

 

Transportation 
The Transportation Department is staying healthy and right now we have a full staff plus three 
Subs. They are all staying busy with Athletic trips and with the after school tutoring 
transportation. I will be seeking bids for one Handicap bus. I am planning on keeping the old 
bus in our fleet as a spare. There has been many times when we could not transport due to not 
having an extra wheelchair lift. I am also going to need to start looking for a new minibus. The 
air is out and it is going to cost around $5,000 to fix it. The other problem is that the 
underneath is rusting out. If I had to take it to a bus lane inspection it probably would not pass. 
I will have these prices at the next Board Meeting in February. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


